
NOT ALL ABORTION PROTESTERS ARE EQUAL

Description

Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on the Biden administration’s treatment of abortion
protesters:

A memo issued by the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) on abortion protesters was recently
made public by Axios and NBC News. It warns that in the wake of the leak of the Supreme Court ruling
overturning Roe v. Wade, abortion rights extremists “on both sides” merit scrutiny. News reports falsely
argue that pro-life extremists have historically driven most of the violence.

There is no evidence upon which this unwarranted accusation can be made. If anything, not counting
the violence that defines the conduct of abortion clinics, it is pro-abortion extremists who have
historically driven most of the violence.

Leaving aside who has the better of this argument historically, it is clear that since the leak of the
decision overturning Roe, pro-abortion extremists pose the greatest threat to law and order. Click here
to see the evidence.

We could find only one case where a pro-life protester engaged in violence since the leak took place.
That was when Michael Merritt Graham was arrested at the state Capitol of Arizona on May 3rd for
punching another person at a rally attended by protesters on both sides.

Yes, there have been threats made by pro-life protesters on social media, but there have also been
threats made by pro-abortion protesters. Actual acts of vandalism, harassment, theft, and violence,
however, are coming from one side—the pro-abortion side.

The DHS is playing politics. Its contrived moral equivalency game tells us a great deal about its
mindset. Not all abortion protesters are equal.
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https://www.catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Violence-by-Pro-Abortion-Groups.pdf
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